NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

SANTA MARGARITA/DANA POINT AUTHORITY

REGULAR BOARD MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Santa Margarita/Dana
Point Authority Board of Directors scheduled to be held on Tuesday, May 3, 2022, at 12:30
p.-m. has been cancelled.

The next Regular Board Meeting is scheduled for July 5, 2022, at 12:30 p.m.

DATED: April 15, 2022

Jennifer Wilt
Secretary of the Authority




